
ATTENTION:

Sapulpa Board of Adjustment

(SBOA)

NOTICE OF REGULAR 
MEETING

CANCELLATION
(SBOA-641 will be heard on 3/24/2020)

FOR

Tuesday, February 25, 2020
11:00 A.M.

Sapulpa City Hall - 2nd Floor - Council Chambers
425 East Dewey Avenue, Sapulpa, Oklahoma 74066

You may contact the Urban Development Department at
918-248-5917 or 918-248-5918,

if you have any questions.
Posted by: Brittany Billingsly

              On: February 18, 2020




